
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 12th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 6 – Residential School Trip – Marchants Hill, Surrey  

We are excited to offer the opportunity for Year 6 children to go on a residential trip PGL Marchants Hill in Surrey.   

We have made a provisional booking for PGL Marchants Hill, Surrey between Friday 13th June 2025 to Monday 16th 

June 2025. 

Children will have access to a fantastic programme of activities with excellent facilities.  There are 45 acres of grounds 

packed with activities so everything is just a short walk away. In the ground, there are climbing and abseil towers, four 

zip wires, three giant swings, two low ropes courses, two challenge courses, three trapezes and an archery range.  

The total cost of the journey will be £360 per child.  This includes transport, accommodation, meals and activities.  If 

you would like your child to go please log onto your ParentPay account and pay a non-refundable deposit of £60 by 

Tuesday 1st October.  

The outline for the payments is as follows: 

£60 Friday 1st November 

£60 Monday 2nd December 

£60 Friday 3rd January  

£60 Monday 3rd February  

£60 Monday 3rd March  

By consenting through your ParentPay account, you are making a commitment to pay the required amounts by the due 

dates.  All monies we receive from you are paid directly to the company running the centre.  For this reason, if you 

choose to withdraw your child from the trip, we will not be able to refund anything that you have already paid.  

Unfortunately, if you cannot pay the amount by the due date and your child has to be taken off the trip, you will also 

lose all monies paid. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Ms N Edwards & The Year 6 Team 

 

 


